
Homework 

Throughout the week you will be expected to learn your spellings and times 

tables and you should aim to read every evening.  Every Friday, you will take 

home one Maths task or one English task, and they will be things you have 

learnt in school during the week. This will help you to consolidate your learning 

and to give you some extra practise. Please bring it back before or on the 

following Friday. The homework will also be available on the class website if 

you lose it or are away when we give the homework out.  

 At home and in school, you can access online learning sites such as Bug Club, 

Edshed and TT Rock Stars. Every Friday, a Spelling quiz (Edshed) and a TT Rock 

Stars competition will be set up for you to take part in throughout the 

following week. Links to these sites are on our class webpage.  

 

Homework 15.09.23 

Have a go at accessing the learning sites below at home: 

1. Complete your spelling and assignment on Edshed: 

https://www.edshed.com/en-us/Login 

2. Read one book and play one maths game on Bug Club: 

https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0  

 

3. Take part in the TT Rock Stars competition: 

https://ttrockstars.com/  

If you are struggling to log into any of these sites, please let us know: 

 

 I can log on ()  I can’t log on (x) 
Edshed   
Bug Club    
TT Rockstars   

 

 

https://www.edshed.com/en-us/Login
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://ttrockstars.com/

